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8th March 2021 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Friday 19th March 2021, we will be celebrating Red Nose Day.  
 
Unfortunately, the children will not be able to wear red noses to school this year. We kindly ask that you 
ensure red noses are kept at home in order to prevent the spread of germs in school.  
 
Instead, we are inviting the children to wear a red piece of clothing!  This could be a red t-shirt, headband, 
tights or even socks!  (No face paint please).  A donation of £1.00 towards the Red Nose Day charity would 
be greatly appreciated, and can be placed into the collection bucket at the top or bottom gate in the 
morning.  
 
In school, we are going to be taking part in a ‘Design your own Red Nose Competition’ where the children 
will have the chance to use different techniques and materials to create a red nose themed piece of 
artwork.  A winner will be announced from each class and will receive pride and bragging rights for the day!  
We will also be ‘Sharing a Smile’ throughout the school.  Children will be thinking of ways to put a smile on 
someone’s face, from creating artwork, writing jokes or riddles, or just by doing something nice for 
someone else to make them smile.  
 
We are really looking forward to celebrating Red Nose Day, and hope to have lots of fun!  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Miss Roberts & Miss Sayer 
Class 3 & Class 4 Teachers 
 

 

 


